
The easiest way to 
ensure you’ll have good 
neighbors, is to first, 

BE one!

VOLUNTEER CLEANUP EVERY 
SATURDAY @ 8:30 AM  

Volunteers may meet KAREN (and 
others volunteers) 

At the Briar Grove entrance to organize 

The Briar Grove Park is for 
everyone to enjoy. It is very 

important that residents and their 
guests are respectful and safe.  

That being said, at NO time should 
children be left unsupervised or 

allowed to start FIRES or vandalize 
equipment or property!  

There have been reports of kids starting 
fires, and on at least one occasion, the 
FIRE DEPARTMENT had to respond. 

Parents are responsible for their kids’ 
behavior, and may also be held 

responsible for damage to equipment, 
or park property. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILDREN 
UNDERSTAND WHAT IS AND IS NOT 

ACCEPTABLE AND SAFE WHILE 
ENJOYING THE PARK.

Neighbors, Please be sure your 
children understand the 

importance of not riding their 
bikes, scooters, or any other 
recreational vehicle between 
cars or in the driveways of 
neighbors. Accidents happen 
and can cause not 
only damage to 

property, but may 
jeopardize your 
child’s safety.


BRIAR  GROVE   
NEWSLETTER 

Briar Grove Website
https://briar-grove.com

Investment Management Company
For Questions or Concerns: 

Meghann @ 
mbarnes@imcmanagement.net  

PH: 936-756-0032

Need to report a 
STREET-LIGHT 

OUTAGE? 
https://

www.myentergy.com/s/
reportoutage 

Or Call 800-ENTERGY  
and follow prompts

SAFETY ZONE
REMINDER 

HEAVY TRASH DAY 

IS THE FIRST WEDNESDAY OF 
EACH MONTH!!
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